
Science “Field” Trip 

 Where:  Jensen Nature Path 

 When:  Tuesday, September 3 (7th grade) 

       Thursday, August 29 (8th grade) 

 Time:  During regular class time 

 

 The science students in Mrs. McGarry’s class will be 

taking a “field” trip to the Jensen Nature Path.  Students will 

be walking from SAA to the path and back again. This will be 

during their regular class time. 

Doing science involves many different skills such as 

predicting, observing, making models, classifying, and 

inferring.  At the beginning of this school year we are 

focusing on these skills. The particular skill that students 

will be working on is making qualitative and quantitative 

observations.  Students should dress appropriately for 

weather conditions.  Please sign and return the following 

form.  Thanks for your support. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

My child _________________________ has my permission to go 

on the science “field” trip being held Sep. 3 (7th grade) and  

Aug. 29 (8th grade). 

     



     Parent signature:_______________________________________ 


